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Enbala Power Networks, Inc. 
#211 – 930 West 1st Street 

North Vancouver, BC, V7P 3N4 
 
Date: October 15, 2019 
 
Re: License withdrawal application 

 
Office of Ontario Energy Board, 
 
We are writing this letter to initiate withdrawal process for our OEB license EW-2015-0186. 
Enbala has recently restructured its services and product offering and, no longer require OEB 
license to participate in IESO market. Enbala has already completed membership withdrawal 
from IESO market and is no longer a registered market participant.  
 
We request you to initiate the process of withdrawal of our OEB license. 
 
Please write back to us if you need any further information to complete the process. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
Jeff MacAulay, 
Chief Operating Officer, 
Enbala Power Networks Inc. 
  


